
   

Marsha Demarest Joins Terrie O'Connor Realtors

Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is pleased

to announce that Marsha Demarest has joined the Upper Saddle

River Group.

Marsha attended Drew University and has been serving the Pascack

Valley area for over 40 years as one of the owners of Demarest

Farms, a local favorite. She has enjoyed business ownership and has

been very involved in the customer experience. 

“I am a people oriented marketer,” she explains. “Having been in a

family service business my whole life has taught me the importance

of dynamic service. Meeting the client’s needs is my priority.” She

looks forward to applying these same skills in her role as a real es-

tate agent. 

Marsha has also lived in the Pascack Valley area since childhood and has a great knowl-

edge of the area. She was raised in Park Ridge and now resides in Hillsdale. She has one 

son and two grandchildren.

“I interact with so many wonderful people from our community every day and they have 

become like family to me,” she said. “It will be an honor and joy to help people market 

their homes and find the perfect fit.”

Marsha has spent a great deal of her free time giving back to her community as well. She 

has served on the PTA executive board and on the Board of Trustees of the Hillsdale Li-

brary, where she also taught ESL. She was a Cub Scout leader, Treasurer of The Saturday

Experience, co-chair of the Relay For Life of Pascack Valley, a member of the Eastern 

Star, and a volunteer for Meals on Wheels.

Marsha can be reached at the Upper Saddle River office at 201-327-7100, her cell at  

201-870-2361 or her email at mdemarest@tocr.com.

   


